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Member of 

Editorial 
 

So much has happened since last we spoke … We have just completed a fantastic production of 
“RENT” and we are well on the way through rehearsals for POTO (more commonly known as “The 
Phantom of the Opera”).  As well as “RENT”, the Society’s AGM was held and we had two garage 
sales at the Abbey.  The Abbey Costume Hire hours have changed slightly so please make sure you 
take note of the new hours before you visit Debbie for all your costume party needs.  If you would 
like to be involved with “The Phantom of the Opera” in any way, please e-mail Kay Nagy 
(Production Secretary) on aknagy@xtra.co.nz and Kay will pass on your name to the relevant Head 
of Department and don’t forget to keep an eye out for auditions for our end of year production, 
“Radio Live”, which features hit songs from the 80’s. 

 

 

Globe Theatre Awards – Special Rate for Nominees 
 
A reminder that the Globe Theatre Awards (a celebration of community theatre in 2013) is to be 
held at the Globe Theatre at 7.30 p.m. on Friday, 13 June 2014.  Tickets are $22 and online 
bookings are now available.  Book at https://www.patronbase.com/_GlobeTheatre/Productions. 
A cash bar will be operating. 
 
To acknowledge the achievement of the nominees, each nominee is offered the special rate of two 
tickets for the price of one (i.e. $22 for a nominee and a friend).  In the instances of those have 
been nominated for more than one award, they are eligible for only one set of tickets at the special 
rate of two for the price of one.  
 
To be eligible for this special rate, please confirm your attendance for Friday, 13 June 2014, by 
emailing info@sheridanhickey.co.nz before 5 p.m. on Friday, 30 May 2014. 
 
Once confirmation of attendance is received from nominees, login details for booking the special 
rate on line will be advised electronically. 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT LATE CONFIRMATIONS FOR THE SPECIAL RATE OF “2 FOR 1” AT $22 WILL NOT 
BE ABLE TO BE ACTIONED IF RECEIVED AFTER 5 P.M. ON FRIDAY, 30 MAY 2014. 
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Cast List 
 

The Phantom - Chris Crowe 

Christine Daaé - TBC 

Raoul, Vicomte de Chagny - TBC 

Carlotta Giudicelli - Val Andrew 

Ubaldo Piangi - Bradford Meurk 

Madame Giry - Gail Shirley 

Monsieur Firmin - Richard Brown 

Monsieur Andre - Scott Andrew 

Meg Giry - TBC 

Monsieur Reyer - David Hands 

Joseph Buquet - Bruce Sinclair 

 

Ensemble 

Alice Johansen, Madison Horman, Chantal MacDonald, Collette Payne, Jen Church, 

Beth Beech, Renee Pink, Erica Ward, Raelene Watts, Megan Shaw, Read Wheeler, 

Logan Church, Simon Herbert, Shane Brown, Karl Stewart, Charles Taylor, 

Samuel Gordon, Gordon Laing, Terrence Stapleton 
 

Ballet Dancers 

Sarah Higgins, Mizpah Holani, Rocky Rowland, Paula Fredericks, Amiya Sen Gupta 
 

Off Stage Chorus 

Leith Marshall, Glen Eustace, Terry Stewart, John Gregory, Danny Goodman, Greg Dow, 

Maryanne Kensington, Barb Pritchard, Trish Molloy, Andrea Cawood, Kathryn Carpendale, 

Christine Lockett, Gail Lucinsky, Pat West, Sarah Leishman 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Thank you to everyone who was involved with this compelling and emotionally charged production.  
If you were one of the unfortunate people who missed this production, this is what the reviews said. 
 

 “The show has many memorable moments, outstanding duets and strong solos in an ensemble 
cast who throw their hearts in the ring.” 

 “A focussed and highly talented cast give everything to tell the story of this emotionally 
charged show.” 

 “Abbey Musical Theatre is known for its powerful productions and this re-mounting of its 2008 
hit show is no exception.” 

 “With use of a bigger stage, this production is well worth seeing.” 
 

Congratulations to everyone involved with this stunning production.  You should be very proud!!! 
 

 
 

AMT Annual General Meeting - Update 
 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) of Abbey Musical Theatre was held on Tuesday, 22 April 2014, on 
a wild, windy and wet night.  The AMT Board for the 2014/15 year is now; 
 

 Allan Nagy (President), John Spelman, Merryn Osborne, Al Warren, Shane Brown, 
Michelle Luke, Terrence Stapleton, Jeremy Matthews 

 

 
 

Do You Have … 
 

… a sewing machine in good working order that you no longer use and would like to donate to a 
worthy cause.  If so, Debbie in Costume Hire would love to take it off your hands.  Please contact 
Debbie on (06) 357 977 if you are able to make her day. 

 

 
 

       
 

 
 

 

The Abbey Costume Hire hours have now changed to: 
 
Thursdays 11.30 a.m. to 7.30 p.m. 
Fridays  11.30 a.m. to 5.30 p.m. 
Saturdays 11.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. 


